All, 
WCU Police have received a second report with similar description as below with the location being Albright. It appears 10 dollars was taken but again no injuries. Please make sure you lock your dorm room doors and do not open exterior doors to non-residents. In both instances the dorm room doors were unlocked. University police are searching for persons matching this description. Anyone with information is please asked to call University police at 828-227-8911.  

From: Public Safety - No Reply 
Sent: Saturday, October 14, 2017 12:28 PM
To: WCU <WCU@email.wcu.edu>; Student <Student@email.wcu.edu>
Subject: Timely Warning

Incident: Burglary/Trespass
Date/Time: 10/14/17 230 a.m. 
Location: Scott 
Suspect Description(s) 
Race: black
Sex: male
Age:
Height/Weight: tall slender build
Complexion:
Hair (Color/Style): dreadlocks
Eyes:
Clothing: white t shirt and black sweat pants

Race:
Sex:
Age:
Height/Weight:
Complexion:
Hair (Color/Style):
Eyes:
Clothing:

Description of Incident: WCU Police were advised of a subject who entered an occupied unlocked dorm room. There were no injuries or items removed. Subject left after being confronted by the resident. 

Tips: 
1. Be aware of your surroundings
1. Lock rooms and offices  
1. Get to a safe and secure location
1. Monitor WCU Web Pages, Email, and Emergency Notification systems for updates and additional information

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact University Police at 828-227-8911.   
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